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MISSISSIPPI POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
Helping Build Mississippi
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NUCLEAR LICENSING & $AFETY DEPARTMENT September 8, 1984

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

Dear Mr. Denton:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-416 and 50-417
License No. NPF-13
File: 0260/15180/L-860.0
Revision 1 to Amendment 13 of the

Technical Specifications
AECM-84/0446

MP&L was notified by your office on September 4, 1984, that seven of the
technical specification pages included in your transmittal to us of
Amendment 13 to the Operating License on August 31, 1984, contained
uncorrected typographical errors. The subject pages were then transmitted to
us by telecopy.

Pursuant to our request for documentation of the corrections, MP&L
received Ms. Adensam's letter of September 6,1984, which included two
attachments. One attachment enclosed eight corrected technical specification
pages, while the other enclosed ten pages. The attachment of ten pages
included the eight pages of the other attachment, and both attachments
included the seven pages received on September 4. MP&L confirmed with your
staff by telephone on September 7, 1984, that the attachment of ten corrected
peges was the correct package for impicmentation into the technical
specifications.

The letter stated that the corrections were of typographical errors.
However, MP&L's review of the pages revealed that one of the changes (on two
different pages) was of technical significance, rather than a typographical
error. This was the change of the required flow rate for surveillance of the
containment spray system from 5650 to 7450 gpm on page 3/4 6-24. Current
surveillances are adequate to meet the requirements of the revised specifica-
tions and no additional action on our part in that area is required.
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MP&L has' completed the review of these corrected pages.

Yours truly,

| L. F. Dale
Director
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cc: Mr. J. B. Richard
Mr. R. B. McGehea
Mr. N. S. Reynolds
Mr. G. B. Taylor

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
| Washington, D. C. .20555
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Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 11
101 Marietta St., N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323
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